

Mr Ryan Lokan Chief Executive Officer Advanced Plastic Recycling Lot 9, 500 Churchill Road KILBURN SA 5084 ABN 76 149 388 126

Level 4 81-95 Waymouth Street Adelaide SA 5001

GPO Box 1047 Adelaide SA 5001

Tel +61 8 8204 2051

www.greenindustries.sa.gov.au

Dear Ryan,

Thank you for contributing to the success of the Global Leadership Program on the Circular Economy held in Adelaide from 3 – 7 February 2020. This was the third program, and attracted 26 decision-makers from nine countries.

Your goodwill and participation - whether by ensuring a high quality presentation, facilitating a site visit or providing other support - is gratefully acknowledged.

The program, developed by Green Industries SA, helps sustainability leaders respond to the opportunities arising from the circular economy and to accelerate this transition in a practical way. It allows leaders to meet, see and experience you and your knowledge, products and capabilities in a way that is unique.

Importantly, the program underpins the vision for South Australia to be internationally recognised as a leader and exemplar in the circular economy, and provide exposure to possible export opportunities and investment.

Participants represented government, business, and research institutions. Additionally, we have established linkages with major multinationals and global NGOs who are keen to collaborate and partner with our agency.

Very positive feedback from participants is reinforcing the program's reputation as a unique, world-class initiative.

There is so much more that can be done to deepen the relationships established through the program and to fully release the opportunities to export our industry capabilities and stimulate impactful change. Your views on how we can do this and build on the program's success are important. Therefore, I will be in contact with you again in the coming weeks to hear your thoughts.

Yours sincerely

Vaughan Levitzke PSM

Chief Executive Green Industries SA

5 March 2020